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Dear Stakeholders 
   
 
Reference: Government Notice 2738 of 2024, published on 27 September 2024. 
  
 
Review of the Price Preference System Guideline 
  
This correspondence is to advise that, after due consideration, ITAC has decided to extend 
the date for public comments to reach the Commission by an additional two weeks.  
This means that comments are due by Friday, 08 November 2024. 
  
Comments should be sent by e-mail to the following ITAC official: 
Mr Donovan Mitchell at: dmitchell@itac.org.za 
  
Should you have any queries, please contact Mr Mitchell at the above email address. 
  

  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Sanjay Devnath 
Senior Manager 
IMPORT AND EXPORT CONTROL 
INTERNATIONAL TRADE ADMINISTRATION COMMSSION OF SOUTH AFRICA 
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